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KCCLA & SAC host ‘Performing Arts Screenings’ 

 

 
 

 

▶Event Info:  

[Chamber Music Concert] - Thursday, January 25th, 2024 at 7:00 pm 

[Hurrah of the Women] - Thursday, February 15th, 2024 at 7:00 pm 

[Giselle] - Thursday, March 7th, 2024 at 7:00 pm  

 

▶Presenters: KCCLA & SAC 

▶For more info : 323-936-7141 kelly@kccla.org 
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Korean Cultural Center Los Angeles (Director Jeong Sangwon), in collaboration with the Seoul Arts 

Center (SAC), will hold "Performing Arts Screening" at the Ari Hall on the 3rd floor of the Korean 

Cultural Center from January 25th to March 7th.  

 

This event is part of the "SAC on Screen" project, which presents selected performing arts content 

curated by the Seoul Arts Center on a large screen for viewers to enjoy together. Started in 2013, SAC 

on Screen aims to spread outstanding Korean performing arts content to a wider audience beyond 

the constraints of time and distance, providing a more immersive experience for viewers. This screening 

series will feature high-quality performances from various genres in January, February, and March. 

 

[Chamber Music Concert] - Thursday, January 25th, 2024 at 7:00 pm 

This live chamber music concert takes place at the former residence of President Yoon 

Boseon in Anguk-dong, Seoul. Viewers can enjoy beautiful classical melodies amidst 

blooming spring flowers through this live concert content.  

 

[Hurrah of the Women] - Thursday, February 15th, 2024 at 7:00 pm 

The play ‘Hurrah of the Women’ movingly portrays the meaning of family and love 

discovered amid life's struggles, resonating with all audience members. 

 

[Giselle] - Thursday, March 7th, 2024 at 7:00 pm  

Universal Ballet's 'Giselle' celebrates its 40th anniversary with refined classical ballet skills 

and exquisite choreography, captivating audiences with this romantic ballet.  

 

Director Sangwon Jung said, expressed, "This special screening event provides a precious 

opportunity to enjoy high-quality performing arts content selected from the Seoul Arts 

Center, allowing viewers to experience the immersive performance atmosphere as if 

watching live performances in Korea." 

 

All events are free, but RSVP is required. Please contact 323-936-7141 for more 

information. 


